- ACCOUNTANTS AND BUSINESS ADVISORS

HEIDELBERG RSL COMMUNITY BENEFRTT STATEMENTS

I have audited the attached Community Benefit Statements of the Heidetberg RSL
Annex, the source documents and other records used to complete this form for the
year ended 30 June 2008. My audit has been conducted in accordance with
Australian Auditing Standards, In my opinion the Community Benefit Statement
presents fairly:
- the application of gaming revenue to community purposes of a kind
determined by the Minister for Gaming;
- the value of non-financial contributions from gaming revenue to
community purposes of a kind determined by the Minister of Gaming;
- any amounts payable under S136A(2) of the Gaming Machine Control Act
1991;
- the relationship of the above items to the required community benefit
contribution for that year.

| VICTORIAN COmtngr e
Signed on the 3rd September 2008 GAMBLING REE;}HH}-J( Y T

RECEIVED
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- Stephen R. Chenoweth F.C.A.
PCM Accountants & Business Advisors

Directors: Brett Purchase CPA, Stephen Chenoweth FCA CPA, Domingos Mac
Unit 8B, 17 Burgundy St, Heidelberg Victoria 3084
{Cnr Lower Heidelberg Rd) ABN 37 519 187 635
Ph: (03) 9458 5404 Fax: (03) 9458 4632
email: admin@pcmaccountants.com.au
web: www.pcmaccountants.com.au



